Craig, Sondra

From: Trost, Jennifer

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 3:07 PM

To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: Fw: “agenda Items 21-1190 and 21-1192" and “support rezoning the property at 2575
7th St*

sixth of seven

Jennifer Trost (she/her)
Council Member, City of La Crosse District 11
608.360.2482

From: Wayne Peterson <wpeterson@eaglecrestlife.org>

Sent: Friday, October 8, 2021 10:49 AM

To: Trost, Jennifer

Subject: "agenda Items 21-1190 and 21-1192" and "support rezoning the property at 2575 7th St"

*##* CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Dear City Council Member,

I am a proud resident of LaCrosse County for over 3 years now as well as an employee of Riverside Transitional
Care (RTC) for over 3 years. | have gained much respect for the leadership team at Eagle Crest Communities.
They always put the resident first, the employee second and the business third. They have shown above and
beyond respect to the neighborhood and its property owners surrounding RTC. RTC has great respect from
hundreds of families that have either been here for a short-term or long-term stay, or just visiting a loved one.

This project that RTC is proposing is not for profit, but more importantly for ‘quality of life'. The vast majority of
our residents would prefer a private room to gain some sort of independence while needing to live here. They
deserve privacy for themselves and their visitors. This project will add beauty to the neighborhood and their
personal living space, as well as enrich so many lives and their families. The passing of this project will gain the
respect of hundreds of people in LaCrosse County. Please help enrich the ‘quality of lives' and their loved ones
that we are so blessed to attend to their needs every single day. They are all so deserving of this and need this.
Covid has taken so much from our residents and their families, this is an opportunity that we can give back to
the valuable time they have lost. You can help make that difference!

Thank you so much for your time.

Wayne Peterson

Assistant Director of Nursing
608.406.3922 | office
608.406.3914 | fax



wpeterson@eaglecrestlife.org | www.eaglecrestlife.org



